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4 March 20201.

Added South Oxfordshire Local Plan: Local Plan intervention and Holding
Direction

8 January 20202.

Added letter from Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local
Government – South Oxfordshire Local Plan: consideration of Local Plan
intervention (7 January 2020).

10 October 20193.

First published.
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